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Weekly Report 1 
I ordered and received my board on Tuesday from Thomas and Mike.  Currently no functional work has 

been done with the board because I do not have a programmer.  I ordered my programmer last week 

and it appears, according to USPS, it was received at my residence 1/15/08.  This gives me more than 

enough time to get my board up and running (which is about 5 days).  According to Thomas my board 

has been verified to be programmed correctly and run code properly.  This will be verified this weekend 

when I get my board functional. 

 

Commentary on the Laboratory 
N/A 

 


